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December 6, 2023

All State Tree & Lawn Service, Inc.
4926 Fernlee Ave.
Royal Oak, Ml 48073

Dear Friends of the Club,

On behalf of the Boys & Girls Club of Troy Board of Directors, Staff
and Club members thank you for donating fertilizing lawn services for
our Club grounds in 2023. Your commitment demonstrates your care
and support for youth.

Because of community support like yours, we are able to offer
programs in five core areas: Education & Career Development,
Character & Leadership, Arts & Crafts, Health & Life Skills, and Sport,
Fitness & Recreation. Through programs like these, the Boys & Girls
Club of Troy is able to instill in members a sense of competence,
usefulness, empowerment, and belonging, enabling them to become
caring, responsible citizens.

We are grateful for your commitment to community non-profits, like the
Boys & Girls Club. You are making a difference in kids’ lives.

Sincerely, A
: PG
Jeff Evans

Chief Executive Officer

No goods or services were made available to you in connection with this generous
contribution. The full amount of your gift, therefore, is deductible as a charitable
contribution.
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